
 

NOTICE 
 

 THE SHERRY TOWN BOARD WILL MEET  

ON FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 20, 2020, 

  AT 12:00 P.M. 

At the Sherry Town Hall, 9285 Second St. Milladore, WI 54454  

Purpose of this meeting is to look at 

and evaluate a Plow Truck to replace 

the current plow truck and to make a 

decision whether to purchase.  

 
Posted by Cheri Dimick, Town Clerk – November 19, 2020 


